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 … on Wednesday, June 21, 2017, you missed a very informative presentation by Lynn Reimer who expounded about the dangers of Marijuana. 
President Barbara was absent, so PE Mark Harris opened the meeting at 7:10 a.m.  Eric Mott, our Family of Rotary Rotarian this week, led us in the Pledge. Kevin presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. PE Mark, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Ryan Holocher, who introduced guest speaker, . and other guests:       
 President’s Announcements: 
· Mark reviewed some dates: this coming Monday is the Scholarship Golf Tournament.
· Mark reminded us that Next Wednesday is the Installation dinner at the Marriott Hotel on Church Ranch Road. There will be NO morning meeting. 

Other Announcements:
· Martin introduced Brittany Paulson who told us about the Make a Wish Foundation.
· Ryan gave us an update about the   Golf Tournament. There are 15 foursomes and he needs 18. Call him if you can play. 
· Blaine introduced Owen Murphy who will be going to RYLA this summer. He attends Crown Pointe Academy. 
· John recognized a few members Ryan, Ed, Loren and Randy
· Brian needs hosts for Up With People who will be in Denver this July. Let Brian know if you would like to help with this wonderful project. Brian also thanked all who donate to King Soopers Grocery Card Program. Also, the H.Michael Hays Foundation donated $3,000 to C4K. The new Beer Tour will be Saturday, July 8, beginning at 4:00 p.m. Please sign up on the signup sheet at the next meeting.
· Roger updated us about Roger’s Rangers. There were 85 kids showed up along with Brian and Gary. The helped a number of families build, paint and repair. 
· Garth mentioned that C4K still needs monitors. Please, if you have a monitor at home or at your business please bring it to the next Rotary meeting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Randy, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the very energetic Rotarians who actually attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

 Eric was extolled by PE Mark who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm.

PE Mark presented our next Rotary member who answered the question, Why I’m A Rotarian. Roberta gave a moving talk about what Rotary means to her.                                                                                  

Joe T. had a Thought for the Day.

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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